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March 6th: The SEC Will Consider Adopting Climate Disclosure Rule

It's happening! The SEC has posted this Sunshine Act notice to inform us that it will hold an open Commission
meeting next Wednesday, March 6th to decide whether to adopt a final climate disclosure rule. You can attend
the meeting virtually, which commences at 9:45 am eastern (although the meeting will start with consideration
of another rulemaking first)...
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